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Today, we had a lot of fun learning with LEGO building blocks. We explored the concept of addition by building with LEGOS. We counted the number of dots on the top of one LEGO block and then counted the dots on another LEGO block. Finally, we counted the number of dots on both blocks. 

We had fun using one of our favorite toys as a math manipulative to help us with our counting and adding. 

Try this activity with your child at home and keep on counting!
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